
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stillington Primary School        
NEWSLETTER NO 17 

Friday 18th January 2019 

 

 

Get Involved!!!!!! 

Over the next few weeks we will be 

looking to involve parents even more in 

the school life, such as through offering 

opportunities for parents to volunteer in 

the school and attend assemblies and 

other events.  The school website will 

soon be updated, allowing you to also 

follow what we are doing through our 

new Twitter feed.  We have also 

completed the attached overviews for 

this term so you can see what the 

children will be learning.  These are 

exciting times for the school.  If you 

have any ideas, comments or 

suggestions, please share them with me.  

They will be very much appreciated. 

Headlice 
Headlice are in school again.  PARENTS 

ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR CHECKING 

THEIR CHILDREN’S HAIR FOR 

HEADLICE AND EGGS. 

Please be responsible and check your child’s 

hair daily, especially on the hair behind the 

ears, nape of the neck and close to the 

scalp.  It is extremely frustrating for 

families who are checking and treating 

their child’s hair to keep getting re-

infected and also for school staff who are 

at risk of infection. If children have hair 

that is longer than shoulder length can you 

please make sure that it is tied back when 

they are at school? This not only helps to 

stop the spread of nits but is also safer 

during P.E lessons and more hygienic during 

lunchtime.  
 

 

 

Well Done! 
A huge well done and thank you to all of 

the children for their hard work, 

determination and perseverance this 

week. A special well done to our 

certificate winners  
 Kieran Manson - Kind & 

Considerate 

 Ryan Manson –Listening carefully & 

following instructions 

 Charlotte Langley – Always trying 

your best. 

 Luke Atkinson – Special award for 

Effort 

 Toby Atkinson – Perseverance 

As a team we will be thinking carefully 

about developing our good learning 

behaviours over the next few weeks, 

allowing the children to become even more 

independent, confident and able to tackle 

challenges. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Winter Mornings 

Children are recorded as late if they arrive 

after 9.10am. Can we please ask that if it 

has been frosty and the car needs to be 

cleared or if the footpaths are going to 

take a bit longer to walk on that you allow 

the extra time to get to school. Lateness 

has a big impact on learning not only for the 

child who is late but for the whole class 

too.  Please would you ensure that children 

are at school and ready to start at 9am 

 

 Cross Country 

Huge well done to all of the KS2 children 

for completing the Cross Country run on 

Wednesday 16th January at Outwood 

Academy.  Special mention to Oisin who 

came 7th well done. 

Food & Hygiene 

Congratulations and well done to Mrs Young 

for achieving a 5 rating on her 

Environmental Health visit during the week.   



 

 


